CTC seeks Carnelian Bay
concessionaire

The California Tahoe Conservancy 1is 1ssuing a
Prospectus/Request for Proposals (RFP) seeking an operator for
the Patton Landing Concession at Carnelian Bay in North Lake
Tahoe.

The objective of this RFP is to select someone who has a plan
that will best enhance the visitors’ beach related recreation
experience at this lakefront facility. The concessionaire
contract is likely to be five-10 years.

Interested parties should contact Lisa 0a€™Daly of the Public
Access and Recreation Program at (530) 543.6037.

There will be a drop in open house at the facility on Nov. 10
from 10am to 2pm, 5166/5188 North Lake Blvd. in Carnelian Bay.

Proposals are due by 3pm on Dec. 9.
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